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This coming May 10 will
be the date for the largest
dance of the year at Beh-
rend Campus. From 8:00 to
12:00 p.m. the walls will
shake with the earth-mov-
ing sound ( psychedelicious
with country overtones) of
the KNOLF. Also for the
soul =lovers there will be
The "poor man;s"Temptations
or the JAMS to provide some
mighty fine hip-shakin2 mu-
sic.

In addition to the en-
tertaining there will be a
POSTER SALE and the old
door-prize gimmic. Door
prizes will consist cf two
cases of Coke, posters, a
box of Tide, and a can of
deodorant (no kidding).

The other schools in-
vited will be: Gannon; Mer
cyhurst; Villas Academy;
Prep, McDowell; Strong Vin-
cent; East, North East High
and ote-r:=,.
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SGA Elect ion s
The Student Government

Association elections will
be held the sixth week of
the Htsing term. The Student
Body President tale arc:.
surer, and one-third of the
representatives will be e-
lected.

Campaigning began the
thi„rd week of the term, or
Monday of this week. Any
full-time student who will
be returning to Behrend and
has cumulative and recent
term averages of 2.00 (or
better) may apply. Appli-
cation forms and details
are still available in the
S. G. A. office. The dead-
line is drawin- near.
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HAPPY BIRTHDAY
KRISS CHIAPAZZI


